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JUNCTION CITY LEASE AGREEMENT

 
 Detail:  Barton has operated a site in Junction City for over 20 years.  The 
facility that the College is currently leasing no longer meets the needs of the 
current programs that are offered and administered out of the facility.  In addition, 
the current facility does not have enough space for future expansion of our 
programs.  A facility has been identified and the Administration has been working 
with the property owners.   
  
 Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approves the 
Administration to draft a letter of intent with RSV & Bramlage Investments, 
Junction City.  Final lease approval will be subject to Board approval once it is 
reviewed by legal counsel. 
 
 


